
Alumni Gathering in the Philippines 

 

We held the FALIA Alumni Gathering at the Viking Venue in Manila on May 8, 2018. 

More than 100 Philippine alumni of FALIA seminars joined this event which was a great success 

thanks to the wonderful arrangement directed by Ms. Dorothy M. Calimag, Deputy Insurance 

Commissioner of Insurance Commission / the Grand Master of Alumni in the Philippines and her 

team. It was also attended by Mr. Toru Nagashima, Managing Director of FALIA, Mr. Akira Hirose, 

Advisor of Seminars Dept. of FALIA, Mr. Tomoki Sugizaki, General Manager of Seminars Dept. of 

FALIA, Mr. Susumu Okamura, Founder and CEO of Education for Asian Talents and a few guests. 

At this occasion, a plaque of appreciation and collage of memorable photos were presented by 

Insurance Commission to FALIA. 

We invited the first participant from the Philippines to Japan in 1964 and since then the total number 

of participants has reached to 308 as of the end of May, 2018. 

We hope to contribute continuously to the life insurance industry in the Philippines. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


